Ram Lal Anand College

NOTICE
20 January 2022

CLOTH DONATION DRIVE

The National Service Scheme unit of Ram Lal Anand College in collaboration with
‘Umeed- A Drop of Hope’, an NGO is organizing a Cloth Donation Drive to help
make these ruthless winters a little comfortable for the underprivileged. The drive
will start from 21* January, 2022 onwards to 31* January, 2022 (except on weekends)
near main stage.

We request everyone to help out by donating any of their useful clothes or blankets
which are in good condition and can be used between 11 AM to 5 PM on the above-
mentioned dates.
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